From: Ric Cullinane

Sent: Friday, 24 November 2023 11:30 am

To:

Cc: Stephen Day; Joy Yang; Doug Macredie
Subject: OIA request - use of te reo Māori

Kia ora

Thank you for your request for information on 24 November 2023 for information on:

- Any changes to policy on the use of te reo Māori in either internal or external communications since October 13 2023
- Any internal communications (including emails, texts, messages and memos) relating to the use of te reo Māori since October 13 2023
- Any advice received or prepared on the use of te reo Māori since October 13 2023

In response:

There have been no changes to policy on the use of te reo Māori in either internal or external communications since October 13 2023.

The are no internal communications (including emails, texts, messages and memos) relating to the use of te reo Māori since October 13 2023.

No advice has been received or prepared on the use of te reo Māori since October 13 2023.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask. You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi,

Ric



Ric Cullinane

Tumuaki I Chief Executive +64 274775042

